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Update on Special Interest Groups (SIGs)

The new Benefit-Risk SIG recently had their kick-off meeting in Feb 2012 and is currently organising
the next meeting where key topics for future meetings will be decided. Therefore new members are
still welcome, so please contact lan Hirsch (email: lan.Hirsch@AstraZeneca.com) if you are
interested in joining this SIG.

Anyone wishing to view any materials from any of the SIGs please see the EFSPI website
www.efspi.org.
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